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Spoke with a representative of the Solicitor General’s Office today and was advised that Alkaline 
Hydrolysis (Aquamation) is definitely on their radar.  

He acknowledged that the Minister and his department are in favour of the this process and oth-
er green disposition initiatives, however that due to the overwhelming and unprecedented times 
(COVID, floods and fires of 2021) the department is prioritizing their resources to deal with the 
backlog of issues.  

Although this news is similar to what we have heard before, I felt very encouraged that we are not in 
the same place we were several years ago when the issue was first raised.  I feel that the Coalition 
and its  supporters must continue to communicate with the Ministry and the various MLA’s so that 
the issue remains at the forefront of their awareness. 
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